
Proposed Substantial Amendment to the 2019-2023 
Consolidated Plan, including the 

2022 and 2023 Annual Action Plans 

 

• DeKalb County is proposing to amend to the 2019-2023 Consolidated Plan, 
including the 2022 and 2023 Action Plans.  Specifically, the Community 
Development Department seeks to utilize $946,897 in unspent 2022 and 2023 
CDBG funding from:  

• (2023) Demolition Program - $600,000 
• (2023) City of Pine Lake Bridge Repair -$72,000 
• (2023) Arabia Alliance Bruce Street Project - $130,786 
• (2022) DeKalb Atlanta Senior Center Project - $144,111 

The following Projects will be funded in the amount of $946,897: 

• East DeKalb Senior Center Furniture and Security Camera Installation  
• DeKalb Atlanta Senior Center Furniture Installation  
• South DeKalb Senior Center Television Installation  
• DeKalb County Library (Gresham Road) Furniture Installation  
• HUD Section 108 Loan Repayment (defeasance)  

 All citizens are invited to view the proposed substantial amendment to this programs 
from September 13, 2024 to September 30, 2024 on the DeKalb County Community 
Development  website, https://www.dekalbcountyga.gov/community-
development/public-notice. 

DeKalb County Community Development Department 
178 Sams Street, Suite A-3500, Decatur, Georgia 30030 

(404) 371-2727 
Monday - Friday, 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

Comments may be emailed to the Community Development Department. 
Email: bkcampbell@dekalbcountyga.gov 
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